NOTICE TO PROCEED

27 July 2020

ENGR. MARGEL ALBANO-JAJURIE
President / Principal Consultant

Macro Vision Consultancy

B2 L1 Emerald Street, Camella Homes
South Annex, San Pedro, Laguna

Tel. No. 847-1229

Telefax Nos.: 568-5237; 868-5188
Email Address: macroviz@info.com.ph

Dear Engr. Jajurie:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to MACRO
VISION CONSULTANCY that work may commence on the Procurement of Consultancy
Services for the Maintenance of ISO 9001:2015 Quality Management System of the
Department of Tourism for FY 2020 (REI No. 2020-001), effective upon receipt of this
notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Department of Tourism.

Very truly yours,

By Authority of the Secretary:
(per Department Order No. 2020-022)

Approved / Disapproved:

LEILA'MAGDA G. RIVERA

Assistant Secretary for Administration and Finance

Department of Tourism
| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on July 27, 2020 -
Name of the Representative of the Bidder Eng'r. Margel Albano-Jajurie

Authorized Signature
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